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Submission on Mfish Performance Indicators 

 

The Guardians of Hawke Bay Fisheries Incorporated (GHBF) are a voluntary multi stakeholder group 

which has a shared vision of “more fish in the water for our mokopuna”. The GHBF wish to attach their 

support to the submission of Option 4, the Hokianga Accord and the  NZ Sport Fishing. The GHBF believe 

this submission raises important questions about the validity of the majority of the proposed 

performance indicators. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan Dick 

Chairman Guardians of Hawke Bay Fisheries   

 

   


